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Pray for the repose of the soul of Francis Angelo. 

 

Pray for the improving health of , Rosario Mandolado, 

Cesario Mandolado, Father Cyril Apassa, Craig 

Denny, Pattie Beer, Clair and Glenn Munns Family,  

Art Fluter, Lawrence Reeder, Barry Espinoza, Betty 

Bechtel, Richard Danielson, Joe Fournier, Phillip 

Busch, Betty Parodi, Alice Hagan, Alice Humphrey, 

John Clifford, the Mike Caudell Family, Janet Fikar, 

Kriss Janowski, Jack Crawford , Sandy Bachelder, Ivy 

Thomas, Don Smith, Angelo Pricilla, Doug Buschine, 

Myrna Murphy, Ed Lantis’s Mother-in-law, John and 

Pat Lopez, Fidel Sauceda, Joe Henry’s daughter, 

Robert and Mari Coyne, Sisters Carmen and Carol, 

Rudy Gonsalves, Diane Coyne, Doug Gurries, Jerry 

Felesina’s mother, Theresa Ryan, Joshua Hawkins,  

Doug Pearson, Kathy Allard, Tom Peacock, Janice 

Berg, Father Paul Fazio and Mike Swift. 

Brothers,  

I would to thank all the Brother Knights for their help with the Membership Drive,  

the Seminary Raffle, Blood Drive and VA Bingo that went during the month of April. 

 It is what the Knights of Columbus is all about. 

The 105th Annual Nevada State Council convention is April 24th    April 26th. 

 DGK Larry Zenishek and Warden Ed Lantis will attend as delegates on behalf of  

Council 978. We are looking forward to their report at the next meeting. 

On the weekend of May 30 and 31, the Council will be baking and selling apple  

turnovers at Little Flower. All Brothers who are interested in baking and or selling 

 turn-overs should contact Pat Stoll to sign up. 

Meeting dates for this month are May 7th and May 21st. 

Coming up this month, Right to Life Rosary, May 4th, Wine tasting at Little Flower 

 May 15th, VA Bingo May 26th and Turnovers at Little Flower May 30th and 31st. 

Finally, we will conduct the election of officers for the 2015-2016 Fraternal Year  

at the May 21st meeting. If you are interested in running for a Council office,  

please contact me or any of the Trustees. I think you will find that holding a Council  

office is a rewarding an fun experience. 

Vivat Jesus, 

Daniel Dexter, Grand Knight  

 
If any members have transferred into 
Council 978 and have not received 
a new membership card, please  
contact Pat Stoll our Financial 
Secretary. Pat’s phone # and e-mail  
address are on this page. 
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            Daniel Dexter--Grand Knight 

         775-770-0938  daniel.dexter@att.net 

 

         Rev. Joseph Kim--Council Chaplain 

                   775-329-2571 

 

     Larry Zenishek--Deputy Grand Knight 

     775-527-5890  tjc3464@outlook.com 

 
           Antonio (Tony) Pineda 
        K of C Insurance Field Agent 
               775-400-0562 

         antonio.pineda@kofc.org 
                   

 

   Pat Stoll—Financial Secretary/newsletter editor 

        775-853-7317 renopat@hotmail.com  

 

             Council 978 on the web 

                 www.kofcknights.org. 
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